
 

Welcome to the Solana Santa Fe PTO 

Dear Solana Santa Fe Families, 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Solana Santa Fe Elementary! I am thrilled to embark on 
another academic year with you. Solana Santa Fe Elementary is not just a school; it is a vibrant 
community of families, friends, and professionals dedicated to providing our children with the best 
education possible. The Solana Santa Fe Parent Teacher Organization (SSF PTO) plays a crucial role 
in this mission by enhancing and enriching the educational experience of all SSF students. 

This year, the SSF PTO will contribute over $300,000 to support instructional education for all 
students at our school. The SSF PTO funds programs that the Solana Beach School District and the 
State of California do not provide.  On the back of this letter, you will find QR Codes highlighting 
the following important information: 

Annual PTO Educational Fund - Giving Tree Drive Information 
Solana Santa Fe PTO donations significantly enhance your child(ren)’s education at SSF. The 
Giving Tree Drive is our sole fundraiser each year; we do not solicit donations for the rest of 
the year.  

 
Volunteer Committee Sign-Up 

The PTO Board is comprised entirely of dedicated parent volunteers. There are numerous 
opportunities for you to get involved.  
 

Spirit Wear 
Let’s show our school spirit! The SSF PTO gave every student and staff member a t-shirt 
during the first week of school. Coyotes traditionally wear spirit wear on Fridays, and 
additional gear (sweatshirts, PJ bottoms, hats, etc.) is available online. 
 

Community Partners Program 
Promote your business and support your child’s school through our Community Partners 
Program, which offers options suitable for businesses of all sizes.  
 

For more information on the SSF PTO, please scan the QR Codes on the back of this page or visit 
our website: www.sbsd.k12.ca.us/ssf. Paper forms are available in the school office.  

Keep an eye out for our email newsletter, The SSF Weekly. It contains information about current 
school events and PTO programs. To add your email or for more information about the Solana 
Santa Fe PTO, please reach out to me directly (President@SSFPTO.org). I am happy to answer any 
questions you may have.  

I look forward to meeting you and an exciting year ahead!  

 Kate Afshar 
Solana Santa Fe PTO President 
Proud parent of Sara (grade 5), Ellie (grade 2), Alex & Aiden (Kinders)   
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Scan to Donate to the Giving 
Tree Drive, in Support of the 

Solana Santa Fe 2024-25 
Educational Fund! 

 

Scan to become a  
Community Partner! 

Sign-Up to Volunteer 
with a PTO Committee! 
 

Order Coyote Gear  
& Spirit Wear! 

 


